
 
 

SANTA CRUZ POLICE DEPARTMENT 
155 Center Street, Santa Cruz, CA 95060 

MEDIA RELEASE 

 

DATE/TIME:   November 26, 2013   LOCATION:   200 Block Cypress Avenue 

 

TOPIC:  Suspicious Death Investigation  CASE NUMBER: 13S-09756 

 

INFORMATION: 

 

The Santa Cruz Police Department is investigating a suspicious death in the 200 block of 

Cypress Avenue.   

 

At 7:00 AM Officers responded to a report of a person found in the driveway of a home.  

Officers located a deceased male.  Because of the suspicious nature of the scene, 

Detectives were called to the assist in the investigation.   

 

We are very early into the investigation and do not have conclusive information as of yet.  

Detectives do have a person of interest being interviewed at the police department.   

 

We will have a further update for media at 3:30 PM today.  In the meantime….we will not be 

available for comment.   

 

Please don’t call my dispatch center, sergeant’s office, etc looking for more information.  

There will be none forthcoming until 3:30 today.  At that point, I will send out an update and 

be available for follow up questions.   

 
 

 

For additional information, contact: Deputy Chief Steve Clark  Phone:  (831) 420-5815 

 

To Leave ANONYMOUS information regarding this incident, please call our TIP LINE (831) 420-5995 or use our mobile 

iPhone and Android App 

 


